The Museum will be CLOSED on Aug 31st and September 01st in observance of Labor Day. We will reopen our normal hours on September 07th with our FAIR exhibit.

Our NORMAL hours are:

Saturday..... from 10:00 AM till 4:00 PM Sunday...from 1:00 till 4:00

The Museum Gift Shop has been restocked will all sorts of unique and wonderful gifts for many occasions. Stop by any weekend to search for that perfect something, for that special someone!

We also offer free use of our tablecloths, chair covers, chair sashes, overlays and runners. Where else can you find such a



Annex RENTAL

Have a club meeting, baby shower, wedding shower, wedding rehearsal dinner, family gathering, adult birthday, ETC....

Consider having you event in our annex.

Rental costs only \$30.00 (plus a \$20.00 deposit to hold your date... that is returned to you if you leave the building clean.)

Please Remember

Don't Drink and Drive

DA VARNADO STORE MUSEUM

936 Pearl Street, PO Box 184 Franklinton, LA 70438 EMAIL:

varnadostoremuseum@yahoo.com

WWW: davarnadostoremuseum.com FB: The Varnado Store Museum

July -Sept 2019





Museum Hosts

The Museum would like to THANK the Shasta club for hosting during the month of April, Museum Board Members and Volunteers for hosting in May and The Franklinton Garden Club for hosting June.

The Winbury Club will be hosting the month of July and

August will find Museum Board Members and Volunteers sitting at the Museum.

Clubs and individuals serve as hosts throughout of the year. If you know of a group, club or individual who would like to serve as HOST, please let us know. You can contact Mary Jo Poole at Leader Printing, 839.2261 for more info.



May Special Event

Memorial Day Presentation

We appreciate the inspiring patriotic program presented by the American Legion Post 24 of Bogalusa. The speech, music, poetry reading, 21-gun salute prayers and the playing of Taps was a wonderful tribute to the memory of those who made the greatest sacrifice for our country's freedom. We wish the spectators had been larger in number but those who attended enjoyed the program and the viewing of our Military Exhibit in the Museum. Our THANKS to Mike Henley who coordinated this event.



Exhibit News

July - August

VINTAGE CLOTHING

The D.A. Varnado Store was once known

for its fine clothing. We will be showing

all kinds of vintage garments, most of

which are 50 to 1200 years old. There will

be children's clothes, menswear, formal

wear, uniforms, costumes and everyday

wear, as well as accessories of all kinds.

We have a large number of vintage

clothing items in our collection and will

have some garments on loan for this

exhibit. This should prove to be a very

interesting display. We hope you come to

see it.

September and October

Our Wonderful Washington Parish Fair

The museum has an extensive collection of Fair memorabilia, including original drawings for the early Fair catalog covers by Joe Greenburg, catalogs from the 1930's to present, a complete collection of Fair Posters, newspaper clippings from the first Fair in 1911 to the

collection of Fair Posters, newspaper clippings from the first Fair in 1911 to the present, special newspaper sections covering the Fairs of many years, advertising posters, photos from the 1926 Fair to the present, tributes to the Catalog honorees, Some of the Midway contracts and much, much more.



Everyone who loves the fair will enjoy

July Special Event

July 20th, 2019

Christmas in July
WAS CANCELLED DUE TO NO RESPONSE



August 24th, 2019

Painting with Terry Seal

This will be an Adult Workshop given by our very own Artist Terry Seal.

The cost will be \$25.00 for members and \$30.00 non members to cover the cost of materials.

The workshop will be from 10am to 2pm with a break for NIBBLES! Refreshments will be provided.

Please contact Mary Jo Poole at Leader Printing to make a reservation. 985.839.2261 as space is limited.

Termination of Newsletter Mailings.

In order to conserve money, beginning with the new fiscal year (September 2019 newsletter), newsletters will no longer be mailed, but will be available online.

If you wish to still receive a hard copy (like you are holding) you must return this form to the museum.



Please Continue to send me the DA VARNADO STORE MUSEUM Newsletter in the mail.

NAME_	 	 	

Mail to:

Varnado Store Museum PO BOX 184 Franklinton, LA 70438

